
ITEM:

You have a spot in history with a
WRLL Brick!

TO:

WITH LOVE FROM:

Wilshire Riverside Little League is building a new entrance to James Combs field and
your name will be engraved on a custom brick to be used as a path to the field.

Construction begins in 2023 and we're excited to have you as part of the project!
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